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April  
2015 

 
STEM Fair 

Gretna Green will be hosting its annual S.T.E.M Fair on 

Thursday, April 2 at the school.  Our students have been 

working very hard on their projects and we are looking forward 

seeing them on display.  ASD-N will be hosting the district 

S.T.E.M. Fair at Gretna Green on Wednesday, April 8th 

Teddy Bear Picnic 

 

Our next year’s Kindergarten students will be attending their Teddy Bear 

Picnic on Tuesday, April 7th.   On that date, our present Kindergarten students 

do not have school. 

 

 
Outdoor Rink 
 
We would like to send a huge thank you to our volunteer dads at Gretna Green for spending 

countless hours maintaining our outdoor rink this winter.   

 

Home & School Fundraiser 
 

Our Home & School Spell-A-Thon begins on Monday, April 13th and will run until Friday, April 

24th.  There is a great list of prizes available to our top fundraisers.  More information on this 

worthy fundraiser will be sent home with your child soon. 

 

The next meeting for Home & School is scheduled for Tuesday, May 5 at 6:30 

pm in the Media Room. Everyone is welcome and encouraged to attend. 

 
 



 

 

PSSC Meeting 
 

There will be a PSSC meeting on Thursday, April 9th at 6:00 pm in the Library. 

 

 
IMPORTANT SAFETY REMINDER 
 

To keep our children safe, we want to remind parents to please stop for the 

red flashing lights on the school busses when entering the school parking lot 

before and after school.  Also, please do not drop your children off at the 

school before 7:50 a.m. if they are in Grade 3-5 or 8:45 a.m. for Grade K-2.  

No supervision is available until after these times.  Your cooperation with 

these matters is greatly appreciated. 

 

AFTER SCHOOL ROUTINE 
 

Any time that your child’s after school routine must be changed, we would ask you to send a 

note in the morning with your child.  The note must include the street address of where they 

are going.  To protect the safety of all children, we will not make changes to after school 

routines without the written consent of the parent or guardian.  We would ask that you 

only call the school in case of an absolute emergency to change your child’s routine.  It is 

not acceptable to call the school at 2:20 p.m. to make a change as we are all outside 

loading the buses and may not receive your phone call. 

 
Student Information 
 

Please ensure you contact the school whenever changes are made to your child’s address, 

phone numbers, email and/or other contact information.  Your cooperation with this is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Grade 5 Bottle Recycling 

 

Just a reminder to take your recyclable bottles to Hebert’s Bottle Exchange in 

Chatham.  The Grade 5 class has an account set up with Hebert’s that will allow 

friends and family to donate their money from their recyclables to help the 

Grades 5s with their end of the year trip to Moncton.  Thank you for your help! 
 

 

 



 

Important Dates to Remember 

Thursday, April 2nd – Gr. 3-5 STEM Fair at Gretna Green Elementary 

Friday, April 3rd – NO SCHOOL – Good Friday 

Monday, April 6th – NO SCHOOL – Easter Monday 

Tuesday, April 7th – Teddy Bear Picnic (NO SCHOOL for current Kindergarten students only) 

Wednesday, April 8th – ASD-N STEM Fair at Gretna Green Elementary 

Thursday, April 9th – PSSC Meeting at 6:00 pm 

Thursday, April 9th – CUTE Awards at JMH 7:00 pm 

Thursday, April 30th – NO SCHOOL – NBTA AGM 

Friday, May 1 – NO SCHOOL – NBTA Subject Council 

 


